
 

 

 

 

 

Year 7 Parent Carer Evening 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We would like to invite you to the Year 7 Parents and Carers Evening which will be hosted on Thursday 2ns May 
2024. This provides you with an opportunity to be updated on your child’s attainment and progress directly from 
their subject teachers. These conversations will help support your child in reaching their full potential here at 
Halewood Academy and it is vital you attend.  

Appointment time sheets will be given to your child which will enable them to speak with staff throughout the 
school week and arrange meeting times accordingly. The event will be from 4pm until 7pm, however if you require 
any additional information staff will be available on the evening.  

Please can you confirm your attendance by Monday 29th April. We look forward to working with you to help 
support your child throughout this critical time.   

 

Yours faithfully,  

Miss R Evans 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Deadline for Return – Monday 29th April  

 
Name of child_____________________________________    Form _________ 
 
*I will/will not be attending the Yr.7 Parents evening on Thursday 2nd May 2024  
(*Please delete as applicable) 
 
Signed ____________________________     Parent/carer 
 
Contact Number ____________________________________________ 
 

 


